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 Events and activities

20/12/2010

9/12/2010

EAA Chief Executive Officer Mrs Rosanna Ure (fifth from 

right on front row), Director of Regulatory Affairs and General 

Counsel Ms Eva Lau (fourth from right on front row) and 

Director of Operations Mr Anthony Wong (third from left on 

front row) receive delegates from the Chengdu Real Estate 

Broker Association.

EAA Chairman Ms Vivien Chan (second from left) attends the Property Agencies Association’s 16th anniversary celebration 

and is one of the offi ciating guests. (From left: Chairman of the Association Mr Tony Kwok, Ms Vivien Chan, Under Secretary 

for Home Affairs Ms Florence Hui and Honorary President of the organising committee of the celebration Mr Dominic Lau)

EAA Director of Operations Mr 

Anthony Wong delivers a speech 

at the monthly sales meeting of 

Ricacorp Properties Limited.




